2 Impaired Drivers Arrested
Overnight
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24-4342

On Tuesday, June 18, 2024, at approximately 08:15 p.m., the Saint John Police
responded to a report of a possible impaired driver in the 100-block area of Anglin
Drive. A description of the vehicle was provided to responding officers and it was
quickly located. A 23-year-old man was arrested for impaired driving. He was
later released from custody to appear in court on a later date.

24-4347

On Tuesday, June 18, 2024, at approximately 11:18 p.m., police responded to a
report of a male who was impaired and observed operating a motor vehicle in the
10-block area of Eastland Court. A description of the vehicle and suspected driver
was obtained, and the vehicle was quickly located in the area. A 33-year-old man
was arrested for impaired driving. His vehicle was impounded, and he was later
released from custody to appear in court on a later date.

The Saint John Police Force would like to remind the public that operating a
motor vehicle while impaired is dangerous. It is essential to prioritize safety and
make responsible choices to protect yourself and others on the road. If you plan to
drink or engage in activities that may impair your ability to drive safely, you
should arrange to have alternative transportation. Your safety and the safety of
others depends on it.

The Saint John Police Force would like to thank the public for their assistance.
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